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TERMINATION OF FOREST INSECT AND DISEASE NOTES 

The Forest Insect and Disease Notes have 

been published three times per year since 

December 1987 by staff of the former Forest 

Insect and Disease Management Systems and 

Surveys. Between December 1987 and 1989, the 

notes were published as part of the Technology 

Transfer Note series and thereafter as a stand-

alone series. The Forest Insect and Disease 

Notes have focussed on providing summaries of 

major insect and disease conditions throughout 

west-central Canada, short papers on insect and 

disease research at our centre, and changes to 
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programs and staff. The December 1996 issue will 

be the last in the series due to program changes 

and reorganization of the CFS. 

It is anticipated that a new national newsletter 

will be produced by the Forest Health Network, 

one of ten Science and Technology Networks 

within the CFS. The newsletter will focus on the 

complex issues related to the health of Canadian 

forests as well as research activities within the 

network. Recipients of the Forest Insect and 

Disease Notes will be placed on the mailing list of 

the national Forest Health Network newsletter. 
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